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Awareness Program on “Importance of Communication Skills” 
 
 

Objective: To explain the importance of Communication Skills for facing the Interviews. 
 
The Department of Computer Science, P.B.Siddhartha College of Arts & Science had organized a 
Awareness Program on “Importance of Communication Skills” on 15th October 2022, 3 P.M to 4.30 
P.M for Post Graduate students of M.C.A & M.Sc.(Computational Data Science). Mr.Vangala 
Raghava, Trainer for Communication Skills Development was the resource person. 
 
He explained  
▪ The importance of Communication Skills.  
▪ Importance of Communication Skills for facing the Interviews. 
▪ Body Language improvement. 
▪ Different ways practicing the Communication Skills. 

 
Number of Post Graduate Students Attended: 72 
 
▪ Outcome: Students are able to gain awareness about the importance of Communication Skills 

for facing the interviews. 

 

 

Resource Person:   Mr.Vangala Raghava, Trainer for Communication Skills Development 
Mobile: 9494363624     Email: raghava.vangala1@gmail.com 

Event Coordinators: 
1. Dr.T.S.Ravi Kiran, HOD, Dept of Computer Science  
2. Mr.S.Tulasi Prasad, Assistant Professor, Department of Computer Science 
3. Mr.G.Samrat Krishna, Assistant Professor, Department of Computer Science 

Dr.T.S.Ravi  Kiran 
HoD 


